DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP PARK AND RECREATION BOARD
Meeting Notes: September 21°%, 2015

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm.

In attendance were: Helen Neuman, Janet Stavrides, Ada Popek, Kathy Brown, Barbara Lyons and Karen
Sweeney.

Meeting Notes: Minutes from the August 3™ meeting were unanimously approved following a motion by
Janet Stavrides and second by Ada Popek..

First order of business to be discussed was that 4 trees will be donated to the dog park — Thank you to
Feeney’s Nursery and dog Park member Joseph Hebert. Three trees will go in the large dog area and
one tree in the small dog area. Watering will be taken care of by the park board members. Kathy has
agreed to help set up the hose for watering.

Incident Reports: N/A.

Shade Structure: Shade structure installation is scheduled to begin shortly. Karen will go to the park with
maintenance crew to determine location on each dog area. A slab will be placed to prevent erosion of
the grass and soil. .

Barking Spot: Auctioning of the Barking spot locations will be done at Barkminister on May 21,
2016. We will have a silent auction to determine who will “own” the spot for the coming year.

Top Dog Award: The board will start taking nominations for Top Dog Award (awarded at Barkminister) as
of Jan. 1.

Orientations: Upcoming orientations are scheduled for: Sept. 30 at 5:00 (Kathy will assist), Oct. 10 at
3:30 (Janet will assist), Nov. 21 at 3:30 (Ada and Helen will assist) and Jan. 9 at 5:30.

Fido Float at Fanny: the event was a big success. Next year some slight changes will be made. All sizes
of all dogs will be permitted to attend all during the event instead of limiting it to 2 separate sessions. 3
life guards were sufficient. Registration process needs to be refined - Waivers of some dogs were not
signed and completely filled out. Total number of members attending was 33 and non-members was
29. $1236.00 was raised (including donations and t-Shirts).

On a motion made by Ada Popek and seconded by Kathy Brown, it was unanimously agreed to send a
“soft pretzel tray” to DAMC for their generous support and donation of the t-shirts.

Cameras: To be discussed in the Oct. meeting will be placing cameras at the park.

Next meeting: October 5 at 6:00.



